
12/17/20 6.3/8 

RESOLUTION NO. 22151 

Background 

The Illinois State Toll Highway Authority (“Tollway”) is interested in 
procuring Crack Sealant Material.  Pursuant to the Tollway’s Invitation for Bid 
No. 18-0123RR, the Tollway has determined that Chicago United Industries, Ltd. 
is the lowest responsive and responsible bidder for Crack Sealant Material for 
an upper limit of compensation not to exceed $585,000.00 for an initial three-year 
term and an amount not to exceed $585,000.00 for a possible three-year renewal 
term. 
 

Resolution 

The bid from Chicago United Industries, Ltd. for the purchase of 
Crack Sealant Material is accepted.  Contract No. 18-0123RR is approved in an 
amount not to exceed $585,000.00 for an initial three-year term and an amount not 
to exceed $585,000.00 for a possible three-year renewal term.  The Chairman and 
Chief Executive Officer of the Tollway is authorized to execute the appropriate 
documents in connection therewith, subject to the approval of the General Counsel 
and the Chief Financial Officer.  The Chief of Contract Services is authorized to 
issue the necessary purchase orders and contract purchase orders and any other 
necessary documents in connection therewith, and the Chief Financial Officer is 
authorized to issue warrants in payment thereof. 
 
 
 
 
Approved by:
 Chairman 


























































































































